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Senior Drum Circle

SENIOR DRUM CIRCLE
Senior drum circle rehearse and jam in the sunshine.

This week, the Senior drum circle rehearsed outside because the Year 12 HSC Music exams were
on, and our drummers are too loud and awesome, so we had to relocate.

The video shows a snippet of some of the students jamming away. Many junior students enjoyed a
little boogie as they were playing on the oval too. The senior drum circle have done some great
performances this year, including the Sydney Drum and Percussion Show held at Rosehill Gardens.

Well done everyone!

Byron Mark
Manager of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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